Dear Colleagues, On behalf of the Israeli Society, please convey to your members our heartfelt condolences on the death of Neville Symington.
Neville was a frequent and regular visitor to Israel and was an honorary member of our society. He spent significant periods with us, in which we benefited from his wisdom, generosity, his profound humanity and his unfaltering drive for personal and professional freedom and independence.
We share with you the pain of the loss of a highly valued friend and colleague. 


Sincerely,
Judith Triest, 
President, Israel Psychoanalytic Society. 
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